

Luxulyan School Newsletter

AUTUMN TERM NO 8 9th November 2018



Autumn Term - Week 8

Welcome back after a lovely 2 week half term break- everyone seems fresh and revitalised ready for the rest of this busy term!

A reminder in this particularly windy and wet weather, for all children to bring coats to school- thank you.



We ended our week with a poignant reflection in our Friday celebration assembly...

A hundred years have passed since 1914. But we still remember that war. Today, we call it World War One. We stop. We think. We take time out of our lives and bring to mind those people who fought and suffered and died in a terrible war a hundred years ago. We also remember the people caught up in World War Two and other wars that have happened since World War Two ended in 1945.

(Taken from bbc.co.uk/schools)

We also observed a minute silence at 11am.



This week's word is- 'meticulous' – which means showing great attention to detail.

HAPPY FRIDAY!

Mrs L-D-L.

VISION SCREENING—ASH CLASS

All children in reception will have their vision tested on Wednesday 12th December unless we have received a green 'Child Health Checks at School Form' which gives you an opportunity to opt out. This form was sent out in September 2018.

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS

Children should of brought home their school photographs shortly before the end of term.

If you would like to order your child's photos, please return your order form and money in the sealed envelope provided to the school office by the 13th November 2018



SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR
22ND NOVEMBER 2018

Our Scholastic Book Fair is arriving!

We would appreciate your support as any books purchased provide more books for our library!

Details to follow. In the meantime, click the you tube link for a sneaky peak at some of the Autumn Term titles on offer.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=smatPpkiSPE

^{*} A colour version of this newsletter is available on the school website

Well Done to joint winners Beech and Oak Class this week 97.9% attendance

NETBALL CLUB- Cancelled

Due to football/netball fixture against Nanpean School there will be no netball club after school on Tuesday 13th November 2018.

CROSS COUNTRY

Well done to all of the children who competed in the Cross Country league on Wednesday 7th November

Kieron, Ethan, Maisie L, Daisy, Riley M, Bailey, Byron, Lea, Ellie R, Summer H, Mason R, Isaac

CHILDREN IN NEED FRIDAY 16TH NOVEMBER

Dress your child in spots or Pudsey related clothing. Also there will be a money box in your children's class room to donate 50p or more! This will be on Friday 16th November.



DIARY DATES

NOVEMBER

12th November—Anti Bullying Week

13th November—Football/Netball Home to Nanpean School

16th November—Children in Need

20th November—Football/Netball Away to Whitemoor

21st November—Eden Project—Christmas tree decorations Oak Class

21st November—24th November—St Austell Festival of Music and Speech 2018

23rd November-Eden Project-Decorate Christmas tree Oak Class

24th November—Eden Project—Big Switch on at Eden—Christmas tree Oak Class

27th November—Football/Netball Away to Roche School

DECEMBER

5th December—Cross Country—Par

6th December—Experience Christmas at Church— Ash and Oak Class

12th December—Ash Class—Vision Screening

17th December—Christmas Performance Dress Rehearsal

18th December—Christmas Performance

19th December—Cinema and Christmas lunch

20th December -Christmas jumper day and parties

JANUARY

9th January—Cross Country—Par

15th January—Football/Netball Away to Foxhole School

29th January—Football/Netball Home to Bugle School

FEBRUARY

6th February—Cross Country—Par

12th February—Football/Netball Away to Treverbyn School